
From: Cullen, Susan [CullenS@WLNYTV.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 11:53 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Ron Siegel 
Subject: WLIG-LD, Morristown, NJ (Fac. # 74513) 
 
Importance: High 
This notification is furnished by WLNY Limited Partnership, licensee of LPTV station WLIG-LD 
(formerly WLNY-LD), Morristown, NJ (Fac. # 74513), to inform the FCC that on February 1, 2010 
the station temporarily suspended broadcasting because of a technical problem with its mask 
filter.  The mask filter was shipped on February 5, 2010 to the manufacturer for repair or 
replacement.  The FCC will be informed when the repaired or new mask filter is received and 
installed, and the station resumes regular broadcast operations.  
 
This notification is being submitted by e-mail to the FCC staff, rather than by a paper filing, 
because of the closure of the FCC offices due to the snowstorm.  The paper notification will be 
filed after the FCC offices reopen.  
 
David Feinblatt 
Vice President, WLNY GP Inc., General Partner of Licensee 
 
 


